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10th May 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Department for Education has announced changes to relationships and sex education (RSE). 

These changes will come into effect from September 2021 and all schools will be required to comply 
with the updated requirements.  

This means that we’ll be reviewing our RSE curriculum and policy so we can be sure our RSE 
provision is appropriate for our students based on their: 

• Age 

• Physical and emotional maturity 

• Religious and cultural backgrounds 

• Special educational needs and/or disabilities 

We need your feedback to help us do this. 

Here’s how you can help: 

We’re running a focus group on 27th May 2021 at 9am via Teams.  If you’d like to participate, please 
email thehubschool.admin@eastriding.gov.uk or call the school office on 01482 304200 before 
Monday 24th May 2021. 

A focus group meeting should take no more than 30mins. 

To help you understand the curriculum requirements we need to meet, please do take a look at the 
enclosed summary of what all students are expected to know by the end of secondary school.  If 
you’re joining the focus group meeting, please read this before the meeting.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs G Austin 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


